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On 08/25/2025 at 3:54 PM the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 
area of 455th Avenue and 261st St, rural Humboldt, SD, for a single-vehicle crash.  The 
vehicle was a side by side Polaris UTV that lost control on the gravel road and went into 
the ditch and rolled over.  The sole occupant, 17 year old male, was ejected.  The male 
driver was deceased at the scene.  The crash is still under investigation by the Minnehaha 
County Sheriff’s Office.     
 
The Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the South Dakota Highway 
Patrol, Humboldt Fire, Humboldt Ambulance.     
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